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19 November 2015 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

‘Purely for Parents’ – a parents and carers guide to online safety 
 

In Suffolk we are raising awareness of e-Safety in order to build e-Safer communities. To 
achieve this we are offering parents and carers the opportunity to attend Awareness training 
which will provide you with the necessary skills to keep yourselves and others safe online.  
 
Felixstowe Academy is committed to safeguarding the children and young people who are 
part of our Academy community. We would like to invite you to come along to our session 
which is ‘Purely for Parents’ on one of the following dates: 

 
Wednesday 2 December  9.00am – 10.30am 
Tuesday 15 December  6.00pm - 7.30pm 
Monday 25 January   12.30pm – 2.00pm 
Tuesday 9 February  6.00pm - 7.30pm 
Tuesday 8 March   6.00pm - 7.30pm 
Tuesday 12 April    9.00am – 10.30am 
Tuesday 24 May    6.00pm - 7.30pm 
Monday 13 June   1.00pm – 2.30pm 
Wednesday 6 July   9.00am – 10.30am  

 
Please let us know if you are able to attend one of the sessions by contacting us on:  
office@felixstoweacademy.org 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Lawrence 
Vice Principal for Behaviour for Learning, Safeguarding, Inclusion and Transition 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


